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JULY  MEETING  will be held Sunday, July 10th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the Trinity United 
Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah Gardens Shopping 
Center, Uintah and 19th Streets.  Guests are welcome at our regular meetings. 
   

             Agenda 
  

I.               I. Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 

V.             V. New Business 
VI.            VI. June Exhibit Talks 
VII.           VII. Intermission Break 
VIII.          VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
IX.            IX. Door Prize Drawings 
X.             X. Adjournment  
  

Ju        June Meeting 
  
Twenty five members and one guest, Gary F., were in attendance at our  Sunday meeting. 
The secretary’s report as published in the June newsletter was given and accepted. 
The treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 

June Business 
  
Frank K. and I expressed the need for helpers, giving the times needed, with the transportation of 

coin cases, show setup and then teardown afterwards. 
Gary F. applied and was accepted into membership. Welcome, Gary. 
  
June Door Prize Winners 
  
Winners of May door prizes were; Don P., John H., Chuck M., David E. and Terry C.  
  
June Volunteer Prize Winner 
  
Winner of the foreign silver piece, (1936 French Indo-China 50 cents) was last year’s volunteer, 

Glenn P.  
  

June Auction 
  
We had a nine lot auction with all lots selling. 
  
 



 

 

Boy Scout Merit Badge Clinic 
  
At a future summer or fall meeting we hope to have a Scout Merit Badge Clinic where scouts can 

take their tests to receive a Coin Collecting Merit Badge.  More on this as we get information. 
  
July Exhibit Talks 
  
 All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk session.   
 All that is needed is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 
   
2011 Coin Show 
  

Thank you to every member that helped with transportation of the coin cases (there and back), 
setup, registration, exhibits, and teardown.  The response for volunteer help was great, and a great 
job of getting things done on time. 

  

Attendance 

Guests signing our register totaled 794 guests.  As expected, on Friday & Saturday, we had a good 
amount of ANA Seminar students (at least 30%) with a good amount of public. 

  

Dealer Sales and Service 

From info that I collected, most dealers were satisfied with sales and service. 
  

Door Prizes & YN Coin Giveaway Box 

Door prizes went as well as could be expected.  We did give away well over half of the proof and 
mint sets.  The YN packages of donated coins, tokens and other numismatic material went very well 
as usual. 

  

Coin Show Exhibits 

We had nine excellent exhibits, every one drawing a lot of attention and a record number of votes 
from the visitors and passers bye. 

  

Awarded Exhibits were: 

 Adult:   A Collection of Type Coins; The Philippines Under United States Sovereignty 

 Young Numismatist:   Franklin Half Dollars 

 People’s Choice, Best of Show:   One Hundred Years of Scouting 

  

 At This July Meeting 
  
   (1) We will discuss more show outcome at this meeting. 
   (2) We will vote on our ANA officer’s election ballot. 
   (3) A motion was made at the June Coin Club meeting having to do with an added prize for 

volunteer help at the show.  We’ll bring it up for a Society vote. 
  
 
 
 



 

 

June Exhibit Talks were presented by four members 

  

1)   George M. (Confederate Note Reproductions)  modern repros of the classics 

2)   Frank K. (Short Snorter)  a $5 note with Viet Nam veterans signatures  

3)   Terry C. (Colorado Memorabilia)   a wonderful variety of Colorado medals and badges 

4)    John B. (Presidents)  silver commemoratives of dollars, Washington thru Johnson 

  

              June Exhibit Award was presented to Terry C. 

  

George Mountford 

Secretary 

 

 

 


